
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] New bylaw
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 2:58:42 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: SOL ROBINS 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 2:58 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] New bylaw

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Sent from my iPad

Thank you for doing this. Hopefully this will bring peace to the people of Vaughan. The recent protests have been
very stressful to me and I’m sure many others. I hope that the city of Toronto will take note and do the same. God
bless!

Bernice Robins

ferranta
CW(2)




